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BRAZILIAN AERONAUTICAL COMMISSION IN WASHINGTON D.C.

tNVtTATtON FOR BtD I 840281CA8W/201 I
FINAL RESULT

The Chief of the Brazilian Aeronautical Commission in Washington D.C.
("BACW'), located at 1701 22nd Street, N.W. - Washington, D.C. 20008 -USA,
hereby notifies, to whom it may concern, that there was no valid price proposal in
this solicitation.

Thus, the Bidding Commission shall present the facts of this solicitation to
the Requesting Military organization (DIRMAB) for analysis in order to perform

changes, if applicable.
Additional information regarding this Bidding Process may be obtained

from the BACW's Bidding Division in Washington D.C. from Monday to Friday
between 08:00 am and 03:00 pm (East Coast).

Washington, D.C. December 18,2018

LEONARDO GUEDES
Chief of BACW


